
POST-EVENTSUMMARYREPORT 
 

Nameoftheevent:International Webinar 

Dateofevent:-1st May, 2024 

Location: Google Meet 

No.ofpersonsattended: Around 150 

 

Maa Rama Devi Chair organized an International Webinar on 1st May, 2024 at 3:00pm, IST, to 

mark the one year anniversary of Maa Rama Devi Chair. Speakers and students from Australia, 

South Korea, Greece, Malaysia, Nepal,Thailand and South Africa,participated in the Webinar.  

Prof.Aparajita Chowdhury, the esteemed Vice-Chancellor of RDWU and Prof. 

ChandiCharanRath, CPGC, addressed the participants. Prof. 

SuchetaPriyabadini,ChairProfessor,MRDC gave the welcome address. The topic of the webinar 

was “Representation of Women in Film and Television: Trends and Changes”. 

Dr Tamasin Ramsay, Actor, Academician and Social Activist, Australia, Prof. Supriya Singh, 

Sociologist,La Trobe University, Australia, Song Su Hyeon,Actor, South Korea, Prof.Nikos 

Panagiotou, Professor,School of Journalism & Mass Media,Aristotle University of 

Thessaloniki,Greece, Prof.dato’Dr Nik Maheran Binti Nik Muhammad,Dy.Vice Chanellor 

Academic & International Affairs,University Malaysia,Kalantan,Able Wanamakok,Int’l 

Artist,Emcee & Actress,Thailand, Dr Tlale Motlalepule Nathane,Witwatersrand National 

University,South Africa &Dr Maria Van Staden,Gender Equity Unit,University of the   Western 

Cape, South Africa, joined the webinar as speakers and shared their thoughts on the subject. 

Students from Hanseo University, Aristotle University ofThessaloniki and Rama Devi Women’s 

University also presented their views. Prof. Madhusmita Pati, Dept. of English,proposed the 

Vote of Thanks.  

With the participants being from diverse backgrounds, the session was quite engaging, throwing 

open a wide range of issues relevant to the portrayal of women in the larger world of media, in a 

varied perspective. The faculties and students of RDWU were also part of this webinar. 

 
Prof. SuchetaPriyabadini 

ChairProfessor,MRDC,RamaDeviWomen'sUniversity 
Dt: 1st May, 2024 

 

 

Photos of the Webinar are attached below:- 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 

 
  



 


